

Brussels, 3 November 2023

Avenue de Tervueren 36 bte 2 B - 1040 Bruxelles

> t +32 2 735 49 90 f +32 2 735 99 88

secretariat@cepi.eu www.cepi.eu

Support letter from CEPI President, Jan Boruvka

Dear all,

As President of CEPI, the European Association of Real Estate Professions, I want to congratulate the organisers for the exciting event they have again brought together this year.

I vividly remember the organization of last year which I and all of my CEPI colleagues thoroughly enjoyed thanks to the interesting contents, good networking opportunities and impressive location.

NREA and its main CEPI delegate Mrs Irena Perfanova do not only prove to be very active at national level, but also at the European front NREA has given prove of great initiatives and stimulating ideas.

NREA's aim to go out and get in close contact with operators all over Bulgaria is illustrated by this first time organization of their annual conference outside Sofia and the title of the day: "Inspire to Higher" clearly shows ambition and energy!

I wish you an inspiring and stimulating day with the discussions on subjects like macroeconomics, money and investments, sustainable cities and homes, AI, YouTube property performance, new marketing concepts etc. and hope to be able to again participate in your annual conference in one of the upcoming episodes.

With warm regards from Europe!

Jan Boruvka CEPI President

